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Further to the FTSE notice released on 1 October 2012 announcing the release dates of the 

'indicative' actual float numbers to subscribing clients, FTSE advises that an additional 

update will be made available on Wednesday 12 December 2012 in order to provide notice of 

indicative float revisions from 30 November 2012 to date in advance of the final confirmed 

numbers being circulated on Monday 31 December 2012 (at which point no further revisions 

will be made, other than as a direct result of corporate events). 
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